
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents, carers and students, 
 
UCAS Application 
 
I am writing to you regarding the upcoming UCAS deadline of Friday, 15 January 2021.   This is the 
date by which UCAS must receive all applications from students wishing to study courses at 
university commencing in autumn 2021. 
 
If your child is planning to apply to university for the autumn 2021 cohort, then they must have 
completed their UCAS application by Thursday 7 January 2021, in order for the school to process 
and submit the application to UCAS by the deadline.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Paddington 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 
 


